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Dear Sir

I hereby resubmit our manuscript "Reconstructing human endothelium in damaged corenas using embryonic stem cells". 

I would like to thank the reviewers for their constructive comments and suggestions which we have tried to take into account when revising the manuscript (among other things we have adjusted the title). 

The changes we have made are highlighted in the manuscript and the text has been reviewed by an English speaking person (professional). 

We now hope that the manuscript is acceptable for publication. 

Sincerely yours,

Charles Hanson

Associate Professor

Unit of Reproductive Medicine

Sahlgrenska University Hospital

S-413 45 Göteborg

Sweden

Phone +46 31 3423572

e-mail: charles.hanson@obgyn.gu.se
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